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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday, March 20, 2023  
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Title New World Youth Day Mass and Dinner with Bishop in Lisbon 
English 

Wednesday, August 2, 2023 Mass 5:45 pm. 
St. Anthony of Padua Church in Lisbon, Portugal 
All World Youth Day parish delegations are invited to participate in Mass with Bishop. Following 
Mass there will be a ticketed dinner. For tickets please contact either Alex Barraza or Antony Ta 
for more information. Alex Barraza (abarraza@scd.org) Antony Ta (ata@scd.org)   

 Camp ReCreation Needs Volunteers 
English 

What are you doing this summer?  Wanna meet and hang out with new friends?  Wanna challenge 
yourself and others while making a difference in someone's life?  If your answer is "yes" to any of 
the above questions, then please join us.  Camp ReCreation needs teens (aged 16 & up) and adult 
volunteers for camp this summer for one-week sessions between June 10 through July 1. The 
campers are of varying degrees of developmental and physical disabilities.  
Camp ReCreation is located at Camp Ronald McDonald at Eagle Lake near Susanville, CA.  We are 
looking for caring and energetic volunteers to fill our summer camp positions.  
Join our volunteers and experience how camp can "re-create" you - it will change your life! For 
more information, visit our website camprecreation.org and please email us at 
camprecreation@outlook.com  Check us out on Instagram @camprecreation. 
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